
                                                                                                                                                    

 

   
4 March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer          
 
Year 3 Visit to Hatton Gallery & Great North Museum – Thursday 4 April 2019 
 
As an end to our topics this term we are taking part in two workshops in Newcastle.  Year 3 
children will visit Hatton Gallery & Great North Museum on Thursday 4 April.  First we will be 
visiting the Hatton Gallery where we will take part in a collage workshop after gaining 
inspiration from the exhibits in the gallery.  In the afternoon we will then spend more time 
exploring the Great North Museum before taking part in a ‘rocks’ workshop. 
 
Children should be brought to school at the usual time, as we will leave just after registration.  
This will be a full day’s visit.  The children will be back in school ready to be collected at 
3.00pm.   We will be travelling by coach.   
 
Clothing  
Children must wear their school uniform and a warm coat as they will be walking from the 
Hatton Gallery to the Great North Museum. 
 
Lunch and Water Bottles 
All children will require a packed lunch and a water bottle to take on the visit. 
 
Contribution  
In order for the visit to go ahead we need to ask parents/carers to pay a contribution to cover 
the cost of the coach travel and a donation towards the Great North Museum.  The cost of the 
visit will be £7.70.  Payment can be made in cash or by cheque (cheques should be made 
payable to NCC – please mark your child’s name and ‘Hatton Gallery’ on the back of your 
cheque).  
 

The attached permission slip and payment should be returned no later than 
Monday 18 March.  Thank you. 

 
 
Mrs McGowan and Mrs Errington 
Year 3 Teachers 
 



                                                                                                                                                    

 
 
 
 

    
 
 

Year 3 – Hatton Gallery & Great North Museum – Thursday 4 April 2019 

 
Permission and Payment Reply Slip 

 
 
 
 
Child’s name:           Class:  
 
 
Permission 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit.                      Yes         No 
 
 
Contribution 
I enclose a contribution of £7.70 cash/cheque (please delete as appropriate).  Please make 
your cheque payable to NCC and put your child’s name and ‘Hatton Gallery’ on the back of the 
cheque.  
 
Parent/Carer volunteers 
I would like to volunteer to take part in the visit  Yes  No 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name (please print):  
 
Parent/Carer Signature:                 Date: 

  

 

  


